
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Louis Schwartz 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, July 26, 2021 8:15 AM 
'Louis Schwartz' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/26/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08293-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2021001 5 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Louis Schwartz <jollylou.l@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, July 25, 20218:55 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

Dear Sir/Madam; 
I object to FPL's funding and building of fossil fuel powered generating plants for Florida's Panhandle and 

me helping to pay for it with higher electrical rates. 
I would approve renewable energy plants for producing more power to the Panhandle ... and or reduce the 

dividends payed to shareholders to help fund these initiatives. 
Respectfully 

Louis Schwartz 
3937 Country View Lane 
Sarasota, Fl. 34233 
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